
Weekly note home May 21-24 

This will be the last weekly not home that you receive this year.  This year has 
flown by and the children have grown –in size and knowledge!  I hope they have 
enjoyed their time with Ms. Carla, Ms. Deb, Ms. Marcy and myself.  

We have been talking about clouds this week.  We read the story It Looked Like 
Spilt Milk by Charles G. Shaw.  The children then made their own clouds with 
shaving cream and glue.   

We had a wonderful day for our trip to McGowen. Each child planted a tree, we 
took a nature walk, identified trees and learned a little about some animals that 
live in our area. 

Threat of thunder storms kept us from our walk to the Bloomfield Public Library. 

Next week we have school Tuesday-Thursday.  Tuesday will be sunglasses day, 
Wednesday- hat day and Thursday we will make a special treat.  No school for 
preschool on Friday, May 31! 

Our stories this week were The Rain Came Down, The Tortoise and the hare, Mrs. 
McNosh, and What Will I Be? 

We have been sending home various school things each day.  Next week you will 
receive your child’s folder with handwriting samples, self-portraits and social 
emotional information. 

I hope you all have a great summer.  Read and talk to your children every day! 

Kindergarten……here they come! 

Mrs. Miller 
“We worry about what a child will become tomorrow, yet 
we forget that he is someone today.” ~ Stacia Tauscher 


